
Item E1
Public Hearing on Request of Todd Carpenter and Doug Redman 
for Conditional Use Permit for a Parking Lot Located at 1717 
West 2nd Street
Todd Carpenter and Doug Redman, 2106 North Webb Road, have submitted an application 
with the City Clerk's Office for a Conditional Use Permit for a parking lot located at 1717 
West 2nd Street. The property under consideration is the south one half of the block. The 
property is currently zoned R-3 medium density residential and as such parking lots are 
allowed only if approved by the City Council in the form of a conditional use permit. This 
request has been reviewed by the Building, Legal, Utilities, Planning and Public Works 
Departments. It is appropriate at this time to solicit public comment. The action item is 
contained under the Consent Agenda.
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